PRESCHOOL DROP OFF AND PICK UP

1. All classes will be dropped off and picked up from the circular
drive in front of the preschool. Traffic will flow from Haring Rd.
to Glendale St. This is a one lane drive-DO NOT TRY TO GO

AROUND ANOTHER CAR IN THE DRIVE.

2. THERE WILL BE NO PARKING ON HARING RD.AT ANY
TIME. This lane of traffic must be kept open for cars to proceed
through the circular drive.

3. Teachers/assistants will be by the drive in the morning(8:00-
8:25) and afternoon(2:40-3:00) to help the children into and out of
the cars. This will be necessary to keep the flow of cars moving.

4.Cars will exit onto Glendale St. and take a right turn towards
Kent Ave. NO LEFT TURN WILL BE ALLOWED FROM 8:00-

8:45A.M. AND 2:30-3:30P.M.

5.NO PARENT CAN PARK IN THE CIRCULAR DRIVE AT
ANY TIME. If you would like to walk your child into the class,you
must park in the SHELL PARKING LOT on Glendale St.

6. Please follow ALL of these rules so that your‘ochild and the other

hildren are kept the safest thlat {:)hey can be.+_
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